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Awards 

Congratulations to the following students: Georgia, 
Rachel, Devlin, Ellen, Brooke, Lauren, Jacob, Zakk, 
Archie and Toby. 

Assembly: Next Thursday 26 November 

P&C Fundraiser 

On Sunday 6th December there will be a school 
fundraising BBQ at Bunnings in Orange. This will be 
the P&C’s big fundraiser for the year and we would 
appreciate any assistance on the day. If you cannot 
offer your time, please consider donating soft 
drinks to sell such as coke, Fanta etc. 
Thank you P&C Committee 

OSSA Spectacular  

I’m sure all those that attended the OSSA 
spectacular will agree that our students and those 
from the other OSSA schools did a great job. I 
would like to commend the students on the effort 
they put into the many practices we had and the 
way they represented their school while on and off 
the stage. 

also to the parents for 
their support.  

 

 

 

Primary Student Excursion 

Thank you for the prompt response for permission 
notes and the first instalments being paid. The next 
instalment of $50.00 is this Thursday 19th 
November. Of course if there is any reason that 
you are unable to pay this please see Mr Scott or 
Mrs Chapman to make other arrangements. 

To clarify, the $150 for primary students covers 
both Burrendong and the Zoo. 

Medical information 

Please the attached is a letter regarding student 
medical information for the excursion. Parents are 
asked to complete this online by 23rd November. If 
you have any problems doing this it can be done at 
school. 

Infants/Spring Into School Zoo Excursion 

Permission notes/payments are due this Thurs 12 
November. If you are waiting for confirmation of 
how many of your family can attend the final date 
of payment will be advised. 
 
 

   

The next orientation class for students 
beginning Kindergarten with us in 2016 is 
on next Tuesday 24 November. 

The four students whom attended Kinder 
Orientation this week were very excited 
and were able to show their wonderful 
writing, cutting and colouring in skills to 
Mrs Barrett. We are all looking forward to 
next week. 

What’s on!! 
Term 4 2015 
Next Spring into School: Next Tues 24 Nov 
Kinder Orientation: NEXT Tues - All day 
Swimming: Tomorrow Wed 18 Nov 
Assembly: Next Thurs 26 November 
P&C Sausage Sizzle Fundraiser: Sun 6 Dec at Bunnings 

 Canteen: Kylie T this Friday 20 Nov  
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17 November 2015 Term 4 Week 7 
Absences 

Thank you to parents for the wonderful response 
for our request on reporting absences. We have 
had very minimal number of unexplained absences 
in the last 10 weeks since our last follow up.  If you 
have a note attached to the newsletter your child 
does have an unexplained absence up until last 
Friday, please fill it out or contact the office with 
the missing information.  

Remember you may send in a note, come into the 
office or ring up to notify the school of absences or 
planned absences.  

Swimming this Wednesday  
Swimming tomorrow - Wed 18 Nov from 2:30-3:30 
pm. Please remember to have everything packed 
for your child/children to participate, including 
$5.00 to go in the silver box if you are paying 
weekly. Please be at the pool by 3.20pm to collect 
your child/children.   
 
 

Light the Night 
We are again this year 
supporting the Leukaemia 
Foundation – ‘Light the Night’ 

Fundraiser. Mrs Chapman has a receipt 
book in the office for donations over $2.00 
which is tax deductable or you may simply 
place a donation in the blue box.  Any 
donations are greatly appreciated for this 
worthy cause. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------   

http://www.facebok.com/frenchtoyouschoolholidaycare
http://www.facebok.com/frenchtoyouschoolholidaycare

